The Community Players of Salisbury, Inc
PO Box 2431
Salisbury, MD 21802

January 28, 2016

Dear School Counselor or Drama Teacher/sponsor;

	Each year, The Community Players of Salisbury, Inc presents scholarships to one or two graduating seniors from local tri-county high schools.   These scholarships are in the amount of $500 each.

	To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must have demonstrated an interest and an aptitude in the theatre, been involved in previous Community Players endeavors and he/she should be planning to pursue post-secondary training in some facet of dramatics.   Economic need is also a factor which will be considered for eligibility.   

	I have enclosed one copy of the application form.   Feel free to make as many copies as you need for your school.   To be sure that all materials reach the Scholarship Committee in time for consideration, please have the students mail the completed application, transcripts, and letters of recommendation to:

			Scholarship Committee
			c/o Sherri Hynes
			209 Morris Drive
			Salisbury, MD  21804

All applications must be received no later than Friday, April 15, 2016.    Award decisions will be made by Friday, May 6, 2016 and school counselors will be notified if a student in their school will be a recipient.   

Sincerely,


Sherri T. Hynes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scholarship Chairperson
